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A	fairer	price	for	solar	is	an	absolute	must	and	really	Solar	customers	deserve	to	
be	reinbursed	for	the	power	put	back	into	the	grid.	As	a	rooftop	solar	contributer	
I	feel	we	should	be	recognised	for	the	contribution	we	make	to	lowering	
greenhouse	emissions	also.	
I	am	about	to	increase	the	number	of	pannels	I	have	and	would	dearly	love	to	
have	a	feed	in	tariff	to	match	my	contribution.	
	
Anne	McAlpine		
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